RUSSIAN
BASKETBALL
FEDERATION

8 Luzhnetskaja naberezhnaja
Moscow 119992, Russia
tel.: (495) 784-70-34
fax.: (495) 637-05-24

637-05-43
no T7Y
Date: November 17", 2009

Dear Mr. Dudzinski!

To: Basketball Club "MKK PYRA Poznan”

Att.: Mr. Tadeusz Dudzinski

Re: U14 Champions Cup Tournament

Russian Basketball Federation hereby confirms that basketball club "MKK
PYRA Poznan” has been qualified to U14 Champions Cup tournament
that will take place in Moscow in a period from 11" to 16™ of December,

2009.

We are waiting to receive the roster and the photo of your team.

We look forward to see you soon in Moscow.

Best regards,

Vladimir Khlopikov,
Secretary General




